
 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

NORTH RIDGEWOOD DRIVE  (SR 17) AND SEBRING PARKWAY 

 INTERSECTION LIGHTING RETROFIT 

   CONSTRUCTION BEGINS MAY 18, 2022  

Financial Project ID: 411055-1-52-01 May 2022 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

CONTACT US 

Corine Burgess 
 Community Outreach Manager 

(863) 225-0422 
corine.burgess@dot.state.fl.us 

Andy Orrell 
 Director of Communications 

(863) 519-2828 
andy.orrell@dot.state.fl.us 

FOLLOW US 

www.SWFLroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

The Florida Department of Transportation will begin work on  May 18, 2022, to make improvements to 

US 17 (North Ridgewood Drive) at Sebring Parkway in Highlands County. The project length is less 

than a mile and the project limits are identified below.  

Enlarged map on back page 

Improve pedestrian lighting at the intersection  of 

SR 17 (N Ridgewood Drive) and Sebring Parkway 

Perform minimal sidewalk and driveway              

reconstruction at the intersection of SR 17 and  

Sebring Parkway  

Estimated construction cost is $101,000      

Project Location Map 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

Construction begins May 18, 2022;  

estimated completion is summer 2022 

During construction there may be lane      

closures on SR 17 and Sebring Parkway 

from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.  

or 

Highlands County, FL 

http://www.SWFLroads.com
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